
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

 

Our quarterly business meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 23, 

2019 at 6:30pm. 
 

Items to be discussed include:  Church Use Policy for Weddings-The 

Deacons have revised and recommend to the church a revised Church 

Use Policy for Weddings as follows: 1) All fees for Active Members 

(Parents of the Bride or Groom or Bride and Groom) are waived. 2) For 

Non/Inactive Members fees remain unchanged except those for 

Church Host/Hostess, Sound Operator, Organist, and Pianist will be 

$200 instead of the previous $100.  The changes are to encourage 

church use by Active Member Families.  Copies of the Church Building 

Use Policy are available at the information center in the Narthex. 
 

BIBLES FOR UGANDA 

 

Tom McElfresh will be going on a mission trip to Uganda February 21-

March 4.  If anyone wishes to “individually” help Tom with the purchase 

of Audio Bibles or Chronological Bibles, please do so by next Sunday, 

January 27, 2019.  If you have any questions, please see Tom. 
 

CYM WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS 

 

The Children’s and Youth Ministry needs your help!  If you or your Sun-

day School Class are interested in providing a dinner for Wednesday 

nights, please contact Paige Belvin or see the sign up sheet outside the 

youth room.  The following dates are open: February 13, March 13, 

April 24, May 8, May 22 and May 29. 
 

YOUTH ACTIVITIES 

 

Bowling is right up your alley!! Children (ages 4yr-5th grade) join us on 

Saturday, January 26, 2019, from 2pm-4pm for bowling at the Village 

Lanes.  We will meet at 1:30pm at GPBC. One game and shoe rental 

will be provided. 

 

Youth join us here at GPBC for Pizza and a Movie on Saturday, January 

26, 2019, from 7pm-9pm. 
 

YOUTH COUNCIL MEETING 

 

There will be a Youth Council Meeting TODAY after church!! 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Gloucester United Emergency Shelter Team (G.U.E.S.T.)  
 

Thank you! 
 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church served as an overnight shelter 
last week.  A warm and safe place for the homeless was provided, 
to sleep and to receive a hot meal.  
 
We can show Jesus we love him by loving one another and loving 
our neighbor as ourselves.  GPBC members definitely showed 
their love for Jesus by helping out with the GUEST ministry. Thank 
you: 
 

For working a shift and to some for working several shifts. 
For bringing in food and paper products..  
For leading a devotional. 
For the help in moving tables and set up, and clean up. 
 

We are so very grateful to all the volunteers for giving of their time 
to care for others in need! 
 
A special Thank you to Groves Pres. Church for providing dinners 
during the week. 
 
Thank you for all the love that everyone gave to those who needed 
it most. 
 
This ministry has truly been such a Blessing to GPBC and all     
involved. If you have any questions or would like to help us during 
the week of March 11-March 18, please contact Pauline Littell  
804-815-8030. 
 
Thank you from your Gloucester Point Baptist Church-Guest Host 
Site Coordinators, 
  
Pauline Littell, Ted Fisher and L.T. Wells 
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